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Unity 1 Gateway IP Interface
By PureEdge Lighting

BULB . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . N/A

DIMENSIONS . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 2.1"W x 3.5"H

DIMMER . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . N/A

WATTAGE . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . N/A

BODY FINISH . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . White

COLOR . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . N/A

Specifications

Description

The Unity 1 Intelligent IP Gateway devices are
engineered to provide comprehensive control over a
broad spectrum of lighting and motor control devices
via wired or optional wireless Ethernet connectivity.
Typically, only one Unity Gateway is needed for most
applications, streamlining setup and operation. The
Unity Gateway stands out as a highly adaptable and
powerful solution for integrating and managing a wide
range of lighting and motor control devices, fitting
seamlessly into both residential and commercial
automation systems.Versatile Connectivity: The Unity
Gateway supports both wired and wireless Ethernet
connections, facilitating control over a vast array of
lighting and motor control devices. Integration: By
default, the Gateway communicates seamlessly with a
variety of Unity Gateway connected devices, ensuring
wide compatibility with existing systems. DALI-II
Support: Includes connectivity options for DALI-II
encoders, enabling compatibility with DT8 compliant
DALI-II fixtures for flexible integration. Custom Device
Drivers: Comes with a comprehensive set of device
drivers tailored for all major lighting and automation
systems such as Lutron, Crestron, Control4, NICE/ELAN,
RTI, URC, and Vantage. This ensures smooth operation
across various platforms.

Shown in white
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